
 

About these works  

As part of the Brisbane Road upgrade, the 
intersection of Brisbane Road/Walan 
Street/Hancock Street is being upgraded. 

The intersection will include four lanes of traffic 
in each direction with provision for cyclists, new 
pedestrian pathways and future undergrounding 
of power. 

From Tuesday 3 August 2021 the temporary car 
park at 26 Brisbane Road (on the corner of 
Walan Street) will be permanently removed to 
accommodate early works ahead of 
construction of the upgraded intersection. 

These works include Telstra and Unitywater 
underground service relocations. 

To minimise the movement of construction 
vehicles along Brisbane Road and Walan 
Street, the site will also be used to store 
construction materials and machinery.  

Nearby parking is available at the new ParknGo 
Mooloolaba Central car park and in local 
streets. 

What to expect during these works? 

For safety reasons the site will be fenced and 
screened. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nearby residents and businesses can expect 
intermittent, medium level noise including 
delivery vehicles and the operation of 
construction vehicles and machinery.  

Any temporary service outages will be advised 
directly by the relevant service authority, for 
example, Telstra or Unitywater. 

 
Temporary and permanent changes to 
traffic conditions  

Traffic control will be in place as required to 
accommodate the safe delivery of materials and 
machinery. 

Pedestrians will be redirected to alternative 
pathways as required. 

When the intersection upgrade is complete, this 
area will form part of the new intersection and 
include new pedestrian pathways and provision 
for cyclists. 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stage 3, Zone E  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
26 Brisbane Road, Mooloolaba  
Early works - Brisbane Road/Walan Street/Hancock Street intersection upgrade 
From Tuesday 3 August 2021  
All works weather and site conditions permitting  
 



 

26 Brisbane Road  

Early works for intersection upgrade 
from 3 August 2021 


